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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop 

it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we 

can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Please join us for Brunch at 10:30 a.m. Guests are welcome! 

 

Summer Office Hours:  Office Hours for June, July and August will be      

9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Tuesday - Thursday.  If you need access to the office on    

Fridays, please make an appointment or call first to be sure someone is   

available to help you. 

 

Last call for Capital Area Pregnancy Centers baby bottles.  Please 

return all bottles today to Jan Kerstetter, whether full or empty.  She will 

take them to CAPC early this week so the money can be included in fiscal 

year 2018 which ends on 6/30. 

 
Draft minutes from the May 9 Congregational Council meeting are 

available on the narthex bulletin board and on the website at: 

http://www.dillsburgbic.org/congregational-council-minutes/    Any additions 

or corrections to the minutes should be communicated to Avis Whitesel no 

later than July 1. 

 

 

Children's Ministry is in need of some extra teachers to help fill a 

few gaps this summer.  Teachers are still needed for July 8, August 5 and 

August 12.  All classes use an excellent curriculum that makes planning and 

teaching both easy and fun.  If you are available and would like more infor-

mation please contact Emily Wingert (children@dillsburgbic.org).  

 

Hiking and Ice Cream!! The next Impact young adults event is on Tuesday, 

June 26th. We'll meet at the church at 6:30, and weather permitting, hike the 

White Rock Trail and stop for some ice cream afterwards. Any questions can 

be directed to Em and Chad Brubaker at wearethebrubs@gmail.com. We 

hope to see you there! 

 

Adult Bible Quizzing at General Assembly at Messiah College – 

Quizzing will be on Sunday, July 15th from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM at the     

Grantham BIC church.   It will cover 1 Corinthians chapters 8-15, using the 

Berean Study Bible which is available on line at http://bereanbible.com 

You can form a team or enter as an individual and be assigned to a 

team.  There are several scripture portions available, please contact Mel if  

you would like one.  Also, there is information on the BIC Quizzing Facebook 

page at the following link: https://mbasic.facebook.com/BICBibleQuizzing/   

Here is the latest information about adult quizzing from Judah Fickett: 

“Registration for adult quizzing at General Assembly is now open and we will 

also be holding some adult practices. Please visit the link below for more in-

formation.”  http://bicbiblequizzing.blogspot.com/2018/05/2018-adult-bible-

quizzing-registration.html?view=classic 

 

 
 
 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 
 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church meets in the class across from the men's   

restroom and Junior Church will be meeting in Fellowship Hall 

(West). Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely 

manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/

Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your 

child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the 

children are dismissed from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 9:00 

service. 


